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Funding Support for Coaches 
Completing NCCP Training 
Date Approved by Board of Directors: August 26th 2025 

Purpose​
This policy outlines the support available to Sask Wrestling member coaches pursuing National 
Coaching Certification Program (NCCP) training, in an effort to promote coach development and 
ensure safe, high-quality coaching across the province. 

Policy Statement​
Sask Wrestling will reimburse eligible coaches for a portion of the cost of approved NCCP 
training modules upon successful completion, in alignment with the organization’s commitment 
to coach education and development. 

Eligibility Criteria​
 To qualify for funding, the coach must: 

●​ Be a registered member in good standing with Saskatchewan Wrestling for the current 
fiscal season​
 

●​ Be actively coaching with a Sask Wrestling affiliated club. 

 

●​ Courses to be completed within the funding period. 

 

●​ Successfully complete approved NCCP training modules relevant to wrestling.  

 

●​ Submit a certificate of completion and a receipt as proof of payment for the course.​
 

●​ Not have received funding for the same course previously from Sask Wrestling or other 
sport governing bodies or funding entities.​
 

Reimbursement Process 

●​ Coaches must submit the NCCP Funding Reimbursement Form, along with:​
 

○​ A copy of the completion certificate for the course(s).​
 

○​ Receipts showing payment for registration.​
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●​ Applications must be submitted by May 30.​
 

●​ Reimbursement will be issued once receipts are received and verified. 
●​ Receipts must be sent to the Sask Wrestling office: info@saskwrestling.ca​

 

Funding Limits 

●​ Maximum funding available per coach will be outlined in Appendix 1 (updated annually).​
​
 

 

Appendix 1: 2025–26 Funding Amount 

The 2025-26 budget for this program is set at $5,000 to be paid out in order of submission. 

For the 2025–26 season, eligible coaches will receive up to $150 toward their NCCP course 
fees, upon submission of a valid receipt. 

 

**This may change if there is an update to the budget** 
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